NEWZEALAND

15 May 2018 195 Lambton Quay
Private Bag 18-901
Wellington 6160

New Zealand
Mark Hanna ) +64 4 439 8000
fyi-request-7624-359089c3@requests.fyi.org.nz +64 4 472 9596

Dear Mark Hanna

I refer to your email of 16 April 2018 in which you request the following under the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA):

"...Please release the following information, from 1 July 2016 to 30 June 2017, broken
down by request:

1. The date on which the request was received.
2. The date on which the request was answered.
2a. If the request was answered on the last allowable day, the time at which the
request was answered
3. Whether or not the request was extended under section 15A of the OIA.
3a. If the request was extended, the date on which notice of the extension was
sent to the requester.
3b. If the notice of extension was sent to the requester on the last allowable
day, the time at which the notice of extension was sent to the requester.
3c. If the request was extended, the duration of the extension.
4. The outcome of the request (e.g. all information released, transferred to another
agency).

This letter advises that we are in the process of finalising our response but we will need to
extend the time limit for responding to you by 10 working days, to 28 May 2018. Some of

the information you request has required the checking of individual records.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek a review of this response by the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Adams
for Secretary of Foreign Affairs and Trade

enquiries@mfat.govt.nz
- www.mfat.govt.nz



